
From: Sobo, Robert <Robert.Sobo@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2023 12:04 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: APA Conference Attendance 
 

Hi Steve, 
 
I hope all is well!!!  I just wanted to confirm that I attended the APA Conference is Washington, 
DC Aug2-6, 2023. 
 
Rob 
 
Robert Sobo, M.Ed., Psy.D. 
Director 
Chicago Police Department 
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